
 

 

 

 

 

Cellular Phone Policy 
 

 

 

When you step into our office, your healthcare is our number 

one priority. Our goal is to give you and your fellow patients the 

best care possible. That is why we ask that you please refrain 

from using your cell phone when you are with a physician or one 

of our staff members.  If you must take a call, or have an 

important call to make, please step outside to do so.   

 

If you are getting treatment we ask that you keep your 

conversations to a minimum out of respect for the other patients 

in close proximity.  
 
 

The providers at Hematology Oncology Consultants 
appreciate your cooperation. 


